
U.S. Department of Labor Employment Standards Administration 
Office of Labor-Management Standards 
Pittsburgh District Office 
801 Federal Building 
1000 Liberty Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15222 
(41 2) 395-6925 1 FAX: (41 2) 395-5409 

May 26,2005 

Mr. G. Tom Holsinger, Secretary-Treasurer 
Transport Workers, AFL-CIO 
Local Union 2035 
1236 Second Avenue 
Conway, PA 15027 

Re: 2c 

Dear Mr. Holsinger: 

This office has recently completed an audit of Transport Workers Local Union 2035 under the 
Compliance Audit Program (CAP) to determine your organization's compliance with the provisions of the 
Labor-Management Reporting and Disclosure Act of 1959 (LMRDA). As discussed during the exit 
interview with you on May 16,2005, the following problems were disclosed during the CAP. The matters 
listed below are not an exhaustive list of all possible problem areas since the audit conducted was limited 
in scope. 

The CAP disclosed that the union filed a deficient annual financial report with the Secretary of Labor 
which failed to meet the standards of acceptability in violation of LMRDA Section 201(b). You agreed to 
file an amended LM-3 report which has been received in this Office. Therefore, no further action is 
necessary. 

I want to extend my personal appreciation for your cooperation and courtesy during this compliance audit. 
If we can be of any assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to call. 

" 
Investigator 

for: Charles Korey 
District Director 
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